PUBLIC NOTICE

Notice of Public Hearing

Notice is given that a Public Hearing by the Board of Directors of the Kinney County Groundwater District
will be held on Wednesday, November 8, 2023, at 6:00 p.m., 503 South Ann Street, Brackettville, Texas
78832 for the following purpose: to discuss, consider and receive public comment on proposed
amendments to the District Rules to implement statutory changes enacted during the most recent Texas
Legislative Session.

The proposed amendments to the District’s rules include changes to (1) export fees; (2) the
District’s procedure for the Board’s decision making in a contested hearing on a permit
application; (3) procedures for requesting consideration or rehearing on various decisions of the
District; (4) the District’s rulemaking process.

All interested members of the public are invited to participate and comment orally or in writing.
A copy of the proposed amendments to the district’s rules may be reviewed or copied on the
district website (https://www.kinneycountygcd.org) or the KCGCD office.
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